
The USC Viterbi VAST Code Dojo takes place during national Computer Science 
Education Week, with USC coding students available for virtual or physical 
outreach to students, schools, and families who want to learn more about 
coding or participate in Hour of Code. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

TUESDAY 

 DECEMBER 8, 2015 

9:30 A.M.–2 P.M. 

http://bit.ly/1MThJye 

https://csedweek.org/
https://csedweek.org/

